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Deocember 23, 1941

Dre Ootavio Mangabelirs
Hotel Weoylin

40 Bast 64th Street
How 'Iork. Ke Yo

Dear Dr, Hangabeire,

I s glad %0 confiym that we have an arrangement
wheredy you will ecilaborate in translating artiocles into
Portuguess and alse in revising the work of other translators

for the Portuguese edition of the Weader's Digeat, and that
you will recédive for such work due momstary compensation,

Yours sinserely,

Bduardo Cirdenas.

Acervo do Centro de Memoéria da Bahia



